

December 30, 1982

Mr. Carl Dabelstein 8209 W. 78th Street Overland Park, Kanasa 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This letter is to confirm that we received your letter and to confirm your report of reception of KBBW, 1010 Kilohertz, Waco, Texas.

Thank you for listening to our station and to write to us in regards to your reception. We hope that you will continue to listen and you will also tell others.

Again Thanks and hoping 1983 will bring you and your family the best.

Sincerely,

Randall B. Tighe
Cheif Engineer